
 

Temporary Closure of KD Matanzima Building 
 
The KD Matanzima building is temporarily closed following a confirmed COVID-19 case of an 
employee from the Department of Education. The building is undergoing fumigation phase and the 
employer will inform the employees when it is safe to enter the premises. 
 
The PSA commends the employer for swift reaction in ensuring the safety of employees by strictly 
adhering to COVID-19 Regulations. The employer will call the members back to work upon the 
assessment of safety of the building.  
The PSA continues to monitor and safeguard the safety of its members and advises members to be 
cautious of COVID-19 Regulations by always wearing a mask, regularly wash hands, sanitize, 
maintain social distancing.       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
Members are encouraged to report matters of mutual interest to samkelo.mzuku@psa.co.za or 
gilbert.seakamela@psa.co.za or call the Office on 0829036804 or 0726259021 
 
 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  EASTERN CAPE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION (MTHATHA 
AREA) 
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